
 
To: Learners, Parents, and Guardians  
From: Mr. Travis Lee, High School Principal 
Re: HCCTC Remote Learning 12/2 - 12/4 
Date: December 1,  2020 
 
HCCTC Learners and Families,  
 
The HCCTC will begin remote learning this week, Wednesday, December 2 through Friday, December 4. 
Learners should plan to return to the HCCTC on Monday, December 7 unless otherwise notified. 
Learners should be looking for messages and assignments from their instructors, and must complete this 
work for attendance and grading purposes.  
 
HAHS will continue with the Blended/Hybrid learning model​.  Therefore, please note the follow for 
12/2 - 12/4​: 
 
Red Group 

● HAHS:  Independent Learning 
● HCCTC:  Remote Learning 
● Note​:  Red Group learners do not need to report to HAHS  

 
Blue Group 

● HAHS:  In-person Learning 
● HCCTC:  Remote Learning  
● Note​:  Blue Group learners ​should still attend HAHS in the morning​.  ​After their Pd. 4 

Class/Lunch is over, they will be permitted to go home, but must sign-out in the HS Office.  
If learners need to utilize HAHS PM transportation at the end of the school day, they are 
permitted to stay at HAHS and will be scheduled to a Study Hall in the library 
 

Should there be additional times when the HCCTC is on full remote learning while HAHS is in the 
Blended/Hybrid or full in-person learning models, learners should refer to the note above for the Blue 
Group regarding expectations moving forward.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Travis R. Lee, 
HAHS Principal  


